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LEHIGH VALLEY CORVAIR CLUB
MONTHLY MEETING PLACE

LVCC meets in the "Community Center" room in the Lehigh and Northampton Transportation Authority (LANta) headquarters, which
consists of a number of large garages and an office building in the back. The Community Center room is located on the second floor
of the office building.

Here is the Address:
LANta Headquarters
2nd Floor Meeting Room
1060 Lehigh Street
Allentown , PA 18103
Latitude : 40.587607 Longitude : -75.474405.

Tips for Locating the Entrance:

As noted above, the street address for the LANta complex is 1060 Lehigh St, Allentown, PA 18103, but you can easily miss the
driveway because it is right beside Allentown ETCB Bicentennial Park baseball stadium. Look for the LANta sign at the entrance. It
is across the street from a Speedway gasoline station. The Speedway station is a former Hess station.

Enter the LANta driveway. Proceed to the auto parking lot. Watch out for buses! Enter the main office door. Then, take the stairs or
elevator to the second floor. You will find us in the Community Center room. Sometimes, the office door is locked for security
purposes, but the facility is open, so ask one of the garage employees to direct you to the second floor.

On the next two pages, you will find a street view of the entrance and an aerial view of the LANta complex.
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Here is a street view of the LANta entrance on Lehigh Street, looking north-bound. The driveway is located right next to the
Allentown ETCB Bicentennial Park baseball stadium. A Speedway gasoline station (formerly Hess) is across the street.
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Here is an aerial view of the LANta complex, with arrows showing how to find the entrance to LANta's office building. Watch out for
buses when you enter the complex! At the end of our meeting, the bus garages are usually closed and so is the main gate. But don't
worry. There is another gate on the other side of the building, on West Cumberland Street, where you can get out.


